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Members of the House Business & Labor Committee: 

Please do not include Tillamook County in the minimum wage hikes.  Every other business can and will raise 

their prices to cover higher wages.  Dairy farmers have no control over the price they get for milk and cannot 

recover the costs of higher wages.  This wage manipulation will be the end of many small farms in Oregon.   

Bearl Seals & family  
Dairy Farmers from Cloverdale, Oregon 


